
The Contract 

HogParking, LLC 

The contract for parking/tailgating spots is a unilateral contract. This means that you must 
perform completely by submitting a valid payment before HogParking, LLC must reserve a 
spot for you. You can only accept this offer for a tailgating or parking spot by acting fully 

and completely by submitting a valid payment.  A promise to pay will not suffice.  We 
usually mail out your parking/tailgating pass the day we receive your payment. HogParking, 

LLC does not warrant the quality of the spot, but we do assure you that we will do 
everything commercially practical and possible to ensure a comfortable and safe game-day 

experience for each of our guests. 

Ice, cable TV access, and Wi-Fi are all available on a complementary basis and on a first-
come, first-served basis. As with all free services, their availability can be exhausted. Tiled, 

public restrooms are provided. However, lines do form; don't wait until the last minute. 

When you purchase a reserve spot or a general admission spot, we will provide you with a 
space of 10 feet x 10 feet. Some of our spaces may be larger than this, but we are 

obligated by this agreement to provide only a 10' x 10' space. 

On Game Day 

We do not assume the risk of damage or conversion of any of your property. Our staff is on 
duty before, during and after the game. We will keep an eye out for any suspicious activity, 
but we cannot assume the risk of loss or damage to your property.  Accordingly, we do not 

assume any risk associated with your property. 

Also, after the game is over and your tailgate has ended, you agree to take your 
"things" (ice chests, tents, chairs, tables, grills, cookers, electronics, etc) home with you. 

Anything left on our premises after 6pm the day after the game (usually Sunday) will 
become the property of HogParking, LLC. It will be disposed of at our discretion. Please take 

anything that you own of value before this 6pm deadline. 

Next Year 

When you purchase a reserved spot for the current year, HogParking, LLC will grant a first-
right-of-refusal for the following year, but only up to and including the last day of March of 
the following year. This means that you have the exclusive right to renew your spot until 
midnight, March 31 of the following year. After this time, you can still renew, but you run 
the risk that someone else may purchase "your" spot. In other words, if you enjoyed your 
HogPaking experience this year, you should renew your spot by the end of March for the 
following year to ensure its availability. Of course, this is a deadline statement. You can 

always renew at anytime before March 31. 

Order of Priority: First in Time, First in Right. 

After March 31 of the following year, more than one person or group may desire to purchase 
a particular spot. In this case, the person or group that paid for the following year first in 
time, will also be first in right to purchase the particular spot. In other words, to get the 

best priority, you should renew as early as possible or purchase as early as possible, if you 
are new to our tailgating operation.  Alternatively, you may want to purchase two years in 

advance.


